

Indian Creek News

SEPTEMBER 1992

NEW NEIGHBORS

Bob & Candy Bly will soon be moving into their new home on Lot 47 Timber Creek Court. They have two daughters, Nichole, age 10, and Allison, age 6, who have already started school in Towanda in 6th and 1st grades. Bob works at Diamond Star and Candy is the bookkeeper for Bratcher Heating & Air Conditioning. They have done all the work on the house themselves except the framing and hope to move in this month.

GARAGE SALES

Garage Sales are this Friday and Saturday. Enclosed are the list of homes participating. Lamplighter has 8-9 homes with garage sales. If you decide you want to have one at the last minute, just call me at 728-2990 and I'll get you some signs.

ANNUAL PICNIC

Our Annual Indian Creek Picnic is Sunday, September 27th beginning around 4:00 p.m. in the common area behind Kellenbergers. All residents and lotowners are invited. Bring your own meat to cook over the fire, a covered dish to share, table service and lawn chairs. Soft drinks will be provided. Any suggestions for our cooking contest this year - like the pie and ice cream contests?

HOMEOWNERS BOARD

The Homeowners Board will be meeting next week to discuss the survey results (48 homes responded), review a new proposal from Microwave Cable, and set the agenda for the business meeting at the picnic. Feel free to call any of the board members if you have an item to be discussed - Doug Reeves, Bill Roe, Bob Bouck, Mike Cunningham, and myself, Annette Hancock.

THIS NEWSLETTER MAILED MONTHLY TO ALL INDIAN CREEK RESIDENTS BY ANNETTE HANCOCK, REALTOR, SNYDER REAL ESTATE